MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARK & RECRATION COMMISSION
MARCH 16, 1971

Mayor Les Williams called the meeting to order in the Council Chambers at
8:00 p.m.

Those in attendance were: Dellis Oliver, Donald Murray, Ronald Western
and Marshall Hoppin, and the Mayor.

Several different matters were discussed, including a swimming pool on the
Strout properties.

Marshall Hoppin was appointed President of the Commission for a term of
two years.

The first Monday of each month was set as the meeting date.
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